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Route 130 northbound single lane closure today 

as intersection and bridge deck project advances in Burlington 
At least two lanes will be maintained 

 
(Trenton) – A single lane on Route 130 northbound was closed this morning as the Route 130 

intersection and bridge deck improvement project advances in Burlington, Burlington County.  

 

From 9 a.m. until 4 p.m. today, Thursday, April 13, single lane on Route 130 northbound will be 

closed between Salem Road and Wood Avenue, and between High Street/CR 541 and Logan 

Avenue near the Jacksonville Road/East Federal Street intersection in Burlington City. The 

closures are necessary to place construction barrier and restripe the road to implement a traffic 

shift. At least two lanes will be maintained on Route 130 northbound during construction.  

 

By 4 p.m. today, Thursday, April 13, traffic on Route 130 northbound will be shifted to the left, 

and construction barrier will be placed in the right shoulder to create a work zone. 

 

The $28.1 million Route 130 Intersection and Bridge Deck Improvements project will mill and 

pave 8.6 miles of road, repair bridge decks, and make electrical and traffic signal upgrades with 

Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS) equipment at 20 intersections. In addition, the project 

will install ADA ramps, pedestrian safety devices and upgrade guiderail. The project is expected to 

be completed in fall 2023.  

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  Motorists are 

encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates 

and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT and our 

Facebook page. 
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